
       
Cape Cod Village Has A Home! 

 

We are extremely 
grateful 

 to all our supporters 
for making our vision 

a reality. 
 

Orleans, Massachusetts – January 16, 2015 – Cape Cod 
Village is the proud owner of a 3.8 acre parcel of land in the 
center of Orleans and one step closer to realizing its dream 
of creating an innovative community for adults with autism.  
 
With the generous support of CPC funds of $350,000 from 
the Town of Orleans and a loan from the Disability 
Opportunity Fund, Cape Cod Village (CCV) was able to 
purchase this property which is located in the heart of the 
village behind Mid-Cape Home Centers and adjacent to the 
Cape Cod Rail Trail.  
 
Founder and President Bob Jones offered the following 
remarks: “So many have done so much to make this 
purchase possible.  From all of us in the CCV community, 
thank you.  Onward and upward.” 
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Cape Cod Village on the Move… 

 
 
 
 

The mission of 
Cape Cod Village is 

to meet the 
ongoing residential 

and community 
living needs of 
adults on the 

Autism Spectrum. 
 

 
Thanks to the support of our many generous donors, the 
$5,000 anonymous gift was matched and the goal for the 
annual fund was surpassed. This achievement will allow Cape 
Cod Village to continue its extraordinary momentum. 
 
Still want to contribute? It’s not too late; our Fiscal Year 
doesn’t end until June 30, 2015. 
 
And, don’t forget. You can support CCV all year long when you 
shop on AmazonSmile. Amazon will donate a percentage of 
the purchase price of eligible products directly to CCV. 
Questions about how this works?  
Just email info@capecodvillage.org.  
 

CCV’s Inaugural Annual Fund 
Campaign…was an unqualified 

success! 

mailto:info@capecodvillage.org


November – Cape Cod Village attended the statewide HCBS Transition  
                     Plan Public Form 

 
October     – CCV hosts the Cape Cod premier of the Autism Speaks film,  
                     Sounding the Alarm, at the Orpheum Theater in Chatham 

 
October     – CCV participated in the Resource Fair at the Greater Boston 
                     Walk Now for Autism Speaks 

 
August      – CCV holds a gathering at the Chatham Wayside Inn 

 
August      – CCV participates in the Autism Speaks Walk on Nantucket 

 
July           – CCV and Celebrity Walker Dr. Richard Hoffmann join the 
                     Bob Murray Housing with Love Walk  

 
May           – CCV Annual Meeting at the Cultural Center of Cape Cod 

 
April         – CCV attends Autism Spectrum Awareness and Acceptance  
                    Day at the Statehouse in Boston  
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2014 Year End Highlights 
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